
HAWTHORN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2 
2154 East Commons Avenue, Suite 2000 

Centennial, Colorado 80122 
 

September 25, 2017 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U.S. MAIL 
All Residents 
Hawthorn Subdivision 
 
 RE: Management Advisory Committee 
 
Hawthorn Metropolitan District No. 2 is seeking two additional volunteers for the Management 
Advisory Committee (the “Committee”). Initially, the Committee will responsible for reviewing 
the responses to the management bid request, interviewing district managers, and making a 
recommendation to the Board for a district manager to be engaged by the District for the 2018 
calendar year. 
 
If you are interested in serving on the Committee, please submit a letter of interest and resume no 
later than Monday, October 9, 2017 to Megan Murphy at mmurphy@wbapc.com. The 
Committee will review the letters of interest and resumes and may interview interested 
candidates to recommend two people to the Board for appointment to the Committee at the 
District’s next regularly scheduled meeting, which is currently scheduled for Monday, December 
4, 2017. 
 
Please contact Megan Murphy at 303-858-1800 or mmurphy@wbapc.com with any questions 
and plan to attend the December 4, 2017 meeting if you are interested in serving on the 
Committee. 
  

 

Sincerely, 
      Hawthorn Metropolitan District No. 2 
      Board of Directors 


